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Welcome to our third issue of TNRP ‘In the Loop’.  Our aim is to help keep you updated on our 
growing, busy and successful charity! 

We Need You!  Would you be interested in joining our training team?  

Could you help support other volunteers during training sessions or become involved in the presentation? 

We are looking for enthusiastic volunteers to enable us to support the training of new volunteers.   

If you would like to find out more please contact Anne Thorley on 07979 695624. 
  

SEE YOU THERE / DATES FOR 
YOUR DIARY: 
1. Speech Therapy Workshop, 
Saturday 11 May, 10.30 – 12.30 in 
The Vernon Castle Room at the 
Millennium Library, Norwich.   
Emma Cane, a Speech Therapist will 
speak on common speech problems in 
children and how we can support them.  
Time to chat with Emma, fellow volunteers 
and pick up resources.  With coffee too. 
RSVP 
 

2. Coffee Morning to raise funds for 
TNRP.  Friday 24 May, 10.00 – 1200 
at Park Farm, Old Buckenham.   
See your personal invite and invite 
below.  Please bring a friend or two! 
Big thanks to Alison Gilmour.  RSVP 

 

 

Evelyn Glynn, year 2 pupil at Ludham Primary School giving 
a cheque to Anne Thorley (centre) & Alison Gilmour of TNRP 
 

 

 
Evelyn Glynn, a Year 2 
pupil wanted to help 
other children in Norfolk 
to learn to read. With the 
support of the school she 
ran a sponsored reading 
challenge at Ludham 
Primary and Nursery 
School. The 110 pupils 
managed to raise the 
amazing amount of 
£778.27. Isn't that 
wonderful? 
 

 Well done Evelyn, parents, teachers and pupils in Ludham, 
a truly amazing effort! Big thanks from TNRP. 

Please come to Alison’s coffee morning & RSVP 

 

Fundraising campaigns:  Our thanks 

to Almary Green and Smith and Pinching 
for their award of £968.31 and to Sarah 
Anthony for applying! Thanks too to Anne 
Williams for contacting both Waitrose and the 
East of England Co-Op community schemes.  
£300 has been received to date from Co-Op. 
The Waitrose cheque will arrive soon.  
Thank you Vanilla, your ‘Style & Trends’ 
evening helped up raise £410. Big thanks too 
for our anonymous donor and benefactor who 
gave £500 in support of TNRP. 
If you have some fundraising suggestions 
or ideas on newsletter content, please 
contact Editor Lesley in the first instance        
lesleypenniket@gmail.com   

In the news A training session in conjunction with Keystone 
Development Trust was held in Thetford on Sat April 6th.  Six potential 
volunteers attended and one wrote afterwards. "The session was presented 
very clearly and I felt engaged from start to finish. Awesome is the word to 
describe my experience. I am really looking forward to begin assisting young 
children with their learning to read because I value and appreciate its 
importance to the individual. Big thank you to Alison and Anne for giving me 
the tools needed to participate in such a worthy task. "  

TRICKY WORDS 
Sometimes called ‘red words’, 
they don’t always sound as 
they look.  We now have a 
sheet of ‘Tricky words’ for you 
to run through with pupils. Ask 
Anne for your sheet 
anne1thorley@aol.com 
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